PA FBLA--Bruce Boncal

From: PA FBLA--Janet Skiles <jskiles@pafbla.us>

Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2014 6:18 PM

To: adviserlist@pafbla.org

Subject: [adviserlist] SLW Update #1 - REGISTRATION DEADLINE - SEPTEMBER 24 | SLW
Update

Dear Advisers

The State Leadership Workshop registration/lodging deadline date is Wednesday, September 24.
v'There are still plenty of rooms available at the Penn Stater on Sunday and rooms are available on Saturday night

in
Williamsport, Harrisburg, and Johnstown
vThere are NO attendance restrictions - you may bring as many members as you like.

Registration Fee: $35 per person
Lodging Fees: Saturday, November 1 - $135 (tax included) per room, 1-4 people in the room
Sunday, November 2 - $135 (tax included) per room, 1-4 people in the room

The countdown has begun until September 24. Please consider the following:

1. Chapters planning to attend the SLW and have not already registered have one more week to submit
registration materials.
2. Any chapter already registered may edit SLW registration forms until September 24.

If you are planning to attend the SLW but haven’t submitted online registration/lodging forms, please send me a
quick email letting me know your status and the number of possible attendees and rooms you will need—both
Saturday (optional) and Sunday. Please note: Rooms may not be available at the Penn Stater after September

24. Therefore, if you are planning to attend the SLW, please let me know.

In a separate email to follow - Open SLW Update #2 — SLW Game Plan for more details regarding this year’s SLW.

Thank you for all your efforts and continued support of PA FBLA and its leadership programs. The SLW program this year
is phenomenal! We hope to hear from you by September 24.

Janet

Janet F. Skiles

PA FBLA Conference Coordinator
40 Mulberry Street

Belle Vernon, PA 15012
jskiles@pafbla.us

P 412 576 2826




